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21 November 2018 
 
 

Christmas Carols Night 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
The St Brendan’s Christmas Carols Night will be held on Monday, 10 December 2018.  Students are 
asked to come dressed in Christmas attire or accessories for the concert. 
 
The afternoon will run as follows:  
 
4:00 pm: Sausage Sizzle Picnic 
 

 Bring along a picnic rug and chairs to the middle playground and listen to the 
carols over the PA while you relax with your family.  There will be a pre-ordered 
sausage sizzle on the evening at no cost to families (a limited amount will be 
available at the event, however it is recommended that all families pre-order).  

 

 Families are also welcome to bring their own food for the picnic.  Ice creams, 
slushies and canteen snack food will be available to purchase.  

 
4:45 pm: Students will assemble in their year groups at the silver seats to be allocated the 

classroom they will wait in for their performance.  Families will move to the hall for 
the commencement of the carol singing. 

 
5:00 pm SHARP: Christmas Carols will begin in the hall. 
 
6:00 pm approx: Carols conclude and students will be dismissed from the hall.  
 
Please complete the online Google Form by Wednesday, 5 December for the pre-ordered sausage 
sizzle.  If you are able to volunteer to help with the sausage sizzle, please complete the volunteer section 
on the Google Form.  All volunteers are welcome and very much appreciated! 
 
Sausage Sizzle Order Form Link:  https://goo.gl/forms/rLQ6AFTyaMzltgu23 
 
We look forward to sharing this special afternoon with you! 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Rebecca Leahy, Matthew Ward & Maggie O’Brien 
Parent Engagement Team 
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